
Contemporaneous Review of Electrical Licenses Pursuant to Section 12-115-120 
Colorado Revised Statutes.  
 
The City of Aurora has established procedures for conducting contemporaneous 
reviews of electrician licenses. These procedures apply to the inspection of all electrical 
work required to be performed by State Licensed Electricians. Inspections of electrical 
work will only be conducted when State licensed electricians or electrical contractors 
are listed on the permit. The City of Aurora will verify the State Electrical License by 
accessing the Colorado Department of Regulatory Agencies (DORA) website.  
 
City of Aurora electrical inspectors will request, at their discretion, any or all of the 
following: 
 
• Verification of electrical licenses for the electricians working on the job site for 
compliance with Colorado Revised Statute Section 12-115-123. 
 
• Verification of apprentices working on the job site for compliance with Colorado 
Revised Statute Section 12-115-115. 
 
• Verification that the electrical contractor is the same as that listed on the building 
permit.  
 
If the City inspector is unable to verify the identity or verification of any of the items 
listed above, the inspector may fail the inspection, at their discretion, until verification 
can be provided 
 


